
OWI4-tt} 
Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>assembly emails that bounced back 

From: Tamra Wear [mailto:tamra.wear@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 7:09 PM 
To: G_Notify_AssemblyCierk <G Notify AssemblyCierk@kpb.us> 
Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>assembly emails that bounced back 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside ofthe KPB system. Please use caution when responding or 
providing information. Do not click on links .or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the 
content is safe and were expecting the communication. 

I tried to email the assembly members and the following came back to me: 

Hal Smalley 
Willy Dunne 
Kenn Carpenter 
Paul Fischer 
Brent Hibbert 

The email I tried to send was as follows: 

Subject Line: 

I want to move there because the teachers are overworked and the schools are underfunded said NO ONE 
EVER!!! 

Dear Fellow Alaskans, 

When education funding is cut or decreased so is the value of the Borough. Full stop. 

Education has been cut and cut and cut for years. It has to stop somewhere. Please stop it here! 

Fund education to the cap and tell our communities that we live in a Borough of quality. 

Thank you for your time, 
Tamra Wear 
Soldotna 

Thank you for letting me know the email address mistake I am making or passing this on to those members. 

Take care, 
Tamra 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us> 
Tuesday, May 07, 2019 9:38 AM 
BoroughAssembly 
New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

Your Name: LYNN TAKEOKA SPENCE 

Your Email: ltakeokaspence@gmail.com 

Subject: Education Funding 

Message: 

Dear Assembly, 
I am disappointed to know the mayor has chosen to veto the education funding you approved. I believe it is a 
short sighted decision that will have a negative impact on the people of our borough. Families will feel it first 
through cuts to educational programs for their children and the rest of us will pay for it later as these children 
grow up and join adult society. 

I understand that the funding provided by the borough is managed by the school district so you do not know 
exactly what it will be spent on. What you do know is that our kids are doing better than most of the state and 
our teachers are working hard for the kids in our borough. You can see the successes of our kids as they go 
away to college, learn trades, or enter the fishing industry. This is not happening by good luck. Our families, 
schools and communities are working to prepare students for a successful life and they do a pretty good job. 
The borough plays a part in valuing education and you demonstrate your support through the budget and by 
using your voice to lobby the governor and the state legislature to support the youth of Alaska' through 
education funding. 

' 
The governor's proposed budget has created a lot of fear for communities all across the state because it is so 
short sighted with negative impacts for every community in the state. I am hoping the borough will not follow 
in that path. Our youth deserve our support and you have the capacity to override the mayor's veto. Please vote 
in support of students. The youth of today will be decision makers for our future. They need our help now. 
Please do not let them down. 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us> 
Tuesday, May 07, 2019 10:52 PM 
BoroughAssembly 
New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

Your Name: Aron t Grabowski 

Your Email: atgak13@gmail.com 

Subject: KPC funding 

Message: 

I would like to see continued funding for KPC staff and programs. Veteran programs in particular, as I am an 
Army combat veteran. I am also ~ lifelong Alaska resident. Lets keep educating and employing Alaskans. 
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